NOTICE

The Department of Economics is going to conduct a Value-Added
Course on “MICRO FINANCE, SELF HELP GROUPS AND WOMEN
EMPOWERMENT” for the Session 2022-2023. The interested
students are requested to apply for the above mentioned course
by 05.04,2023. For details see the brochure posted on the
college notice board.
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